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06/02/2023  00:48:132022/5408/P OBJ Enes Susun To whom it may concern,

I would like to strongly object the application since it is clearly not in the interest of the community. The people 

around this area don¿t need another residential flat at all but a takeaway. We really need to keep this fish 

shop which serves the whole community operating instead of a single residential flat which will unfortunately 

not contribute to the community.

The fish shop has been around for so long that it has become the integral part of the community. The food 

they provide is extremely tasty and quite affordable, especially during the cost-of-living crisis affecting almost 

all people around the country.

We generally head to this chip shop when we have no time to cook or we want to indulge ourselves with 

freshly cooked fish and chips. It is also a one-stop-shop for those elderly and vulnerable who are not able to 

cook for themselves.

Look at the immense support the family-run fish shop has gathered from its loyal customers. Hundreds of 

them has lined up to show their objection to the application. It would be a real shame to lose such a 

much-loved local business. 

Best regards,

05/02/2023  12:29:222022/5408/P OBJ Jelita I oppose the application because it is removing a valuable community facility

05/02/2023  20:45:112022/5408/P COMMNT Tahlecion Jaay I am opposed to the change in use of this property. I live around the corner from this current business and use 

this facility regularly.

We are now being crowded out by high rise flat developments and larger businesses to the detriment of the 

community. 

Many small businesses have been closed already and large buildings have taken over the area. 

The fish bar is one of the only cheap eateries in the area and is opened in the evenings. 

This redevelopment is not in the interest of the community and will also mean a loss of business for the 

current owners. 

This business is a valuable community facility.

03/02/2023  17:37:272022/5408/P COMMNT Madiha Very welcome staff knows everyone by name always saying hello as we walk past just lovely people and the 

food
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03/02/2023  17:24:222022/5408/P OBJ Gayle Jackson My family have been buying fish/chips and all the other lovely food that they cook at the fish bar for for more 

years than I can remember. The family run business treat all customers like family and are very supportive of 

the community. We really do not need any more flats as there are enough developments in this general area 

already we would be losing a much needed well run shop where lots of people come together and catch up 

and meet new people who will become passing friends. Please please please do not allow this planning 

permission to go ahead. I can not imagine how desolate this area would be without this wonderful shop. 

Hoping that this application is not passed a very hopeful neighbour and someone who has become a family 

friend, like so many other petitioners. Kind regards
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